
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS:TEZPUR UNIVERSITY:NAPAAM( TEZPUR) 

Notification 

The candidates of B.Tech programme who have been selected for admission at Tezpur University 
through Central Counselling ( JoSAA) are hereby requested to report to Dr. Bhabesh Nath, Dean’s 
SOE building, Room No. 201, Tezpur University, Napaam( Tezpur) for admission any working day 
preferably during  19.07.2019 to 25.07.2019. Classes will start from 26.07.2019.   
They are requested to bring all the documents in original as mentioned by JoSAA and two sets 
photocopy of these documents. They are also advised to bring one pair of PT shoe which will be 
required at the time of induction programme. 
 
 

Sd/-Controller of Examinations 
          Tezpur University 


